
Budget Amendment – 22-05 – Approved by BCC on 10/11/22 for FY22

The original budget amendment that was signed by the BCC reflected moving $200,000 from Street 
Lighting Reserves budget to the Street Lighting operating budget. The program code for this amendment 
was incorrect, and reflected the operating program code, rather than the reserves code. See below: 

This program code was corrected when the amendment was sent to Clerk Finance for posting in the GL
to reflect the following: 

This change has no impact other than a correction of the appropriate program codes for the Street 
Lighting reserve budget. The County Attorneys office and the Budget Director agree that this can be 
considered a scrivener's error. 
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